
  

Forwarded for your information and consideration. Yours 
Aye  

Helga  

         
Helga Jongewaard  
SECRETARY  

Naval Association of Australia     

South Australia Section  

P.O. Box  1397  

GOLDEN GROVE     SA    5125  

  

Phone:     0478 886 289  

Email:       naasasecretary@bigpond.com  

  

From: max binding <mbinding47@gmail.com>  

Date: 2 January 2020 at 21:59:54 ACDT  

To: Allan Lees <nambrok@adam.com.au>  

Subject: Fwd:  Barrie (Stretch)Burns  

G’Day All,  

  

Well it has happened, one of our own from the wider Ex-Navy community has 

been burnt out & left homeless from the current disastrous bushfires.   

  

Stretch & Keriyn lived in Saresfield in the Gippsland. They have the cloths on 

their backs & their dog.   

  

An appeal has been set up through Naval Commemorative Committee Victoria 

(NCCV), BSB633000, Account number 155032758, & it will be administered 

by the Treasurer Jan Gallagher.  

  

I have to thank Marty Grogan, Terry Makings, & Jan Gallagher for allowing the 

the resources of the NCCV to be used in this appeal.  

  

Please distribute this email throughout your Navy lists in the hope that Stretch & 

Keriyn can get through the immediate aftermath of this disaster.  

  



Regards  

Kerry Kerr & Max Binding.  


